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Redwood Bulletin 

Important Dates  

 
Easter holidays: Monday 3rd April – Friday 14th April 

Return to School: Monday 17th April  

Back Holiday: Monday 1st May  

Bank Holiday: Monday 8th May  

Bank Holiday: Monday 29th May  

May half term: Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June  

Inset Day: Monday 5th June 

 📢STUDENT AMBASSADOR UPDATE📢 

On Wednesday, students visited the Manchester Regional Arena to take part in a 'Step into Sport 

Inclusive Leadership Event'. At the event the ambassadors learnt lots of new skills including: 

- Feeling confident to deliver/support inclusive and engaging activities to all young people. 

- Identifying opportunities within school and the local community to get involved with and make 

positive change.  

- Develop and improve leadership skills. 

Everyone had a super day taking part in the activities, shown in the photos below!  

We would also like to thank Adam at Piper Hill School for organising the event.  

📢NEW POLO SHIRTS📢 

You may notice in the photos that our student ambassadors now have a personalised polo shirt, 

with their name and ambassador role. These were designed and created by our students at 

REEC, as part of their young enterprise projects. Ambassadors can now wear these shirts as 

uniform in school to promote the ambassador program around school. 

Redwood Parent/Carer Governor Vacancy! 

We’re looking for a new Parent/Carer Governor to 

join our Governing Body! 

As a Governor, you will work alongside our 

Leadership Team – supporting Redwood staff to 

give our students the best possible education. 

If you’re interested in becoming part of the team 

please contact Justin Axon: 

Justin.Axon@redwood-school.com for more 

information. 

World Autism Acceptance Week will be celebrated this year from Monday 27 March to Sunday 2 April 2023. The 

theme for this year’s celebration is ‘Colour’. 

 

Schools can take part in a ‘Colour Challenge’ to celebrate and raise autism acceptance. Redwood will start our 

‘Colour’ celebrations on Friday March 17th , when we will be holding a none uniform day for students,  we 

will be encouraging staff and students to wear bright colours. Donations sent in will be split between Comic 

Relief and our chosen charity for this term. 


